
 

Report 13/2013 refers to: Concluding a significant agreement with Kazimierz Wielki University in 
Bydgoszcz 

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. (“Contractor") informs that on March 11, 2013 concluded the 
agreement with Kazimierz Wielki University in Bydgoszcz (”Employer”).  
 
The subject matter of this Agreement is to deliver and implement the Simple.ERP system including 
the dedicated trainings and electronic workflow system in the field of the integrated management 
system.  
The total amount of the Agreement is PLN 1 150 230.00 net i.e. PLN 1 386 210.00 gross  
VAT rate 22% has been applied and trainings are exempted from VAT. 

The Agreement was recognized as important because its value exceeds 10% of the SIMPLE S.A. 
equity. 

 


